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Person-centred planning is a process that facilitates 
inclusion of individuals with disabilities into natural 
environments and communities which in turn helps to 
connect them with mainstream society and fosters a 
greater move towards inclusion and realisation of life 
goals. 

In this approach, individuals are given more input into 
the services and support they receive, they are able to 
build confidence and strength, and have opportunities to 
take a more proactive role in the control of their lives. 

In this VDEI On-Demand  Presentation Dr Nancy Salem-
Hartshorne discusses person-centred planning and how it 
can be used to supplement and enrich evaluations and 
assessments.   

Learning Outcomes 

• Participants will learn what person-centred planning means

• Participants will learn how person-centred planning can supplement and enrich evaluations

• Participants will learn the best strategies to use in person-centred planning

Fully online, self-paced learning accessible for 4 weeks following registration 

Victorian Department of Education staff can access this learning free of charge. The cost for non-Department staff 
is $30.00 incl. GST.
Participants who successfully complete this On-Demand Presentation will receive a certificate noting 2 hours of 

professional learning. 

Register online at www.deafeducation.vic.edu.au 
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